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Dear Friends of Freedom Foursquare Church,  

 We had an exciting summer!  One of our highlights was Youth Adventure Camp put on by our 

Youth Pastor Joseph and his wife Kaitlyn.  In addition to camp we have many youth coming regularly on 

Thursday nights for youth group.  I have asked Joseph to share with you… 

 Thank you for your support! Because 
of your generous donations we were able to 

provide scholarships to every 
youth that wanted to attend 
Adventure Camp but couldn’t 
afford it. Each of them had an 
amazing time and tried new 
things. Some conquered their 
fear of swimming in rapids, 
others conquered their fear of heights and did cliff jumping. 
Some challenged themselves and did the difficult path of 
the Ape Caves. The youth learned to tie knots, throw 
axes, and shoot a bow. They went on hikes, and enjoyed 
nighttime activities such as capture the flag, the bounce 
house, and a special trip to Wunderland!  
  
 During evening ministry sessions, youth 
experienced worship and the Word. We saw the youth 
grow closer to God, the leaders, and with each other.   

  
 Your partnership helps to make this ministry 
possible…Not only with Adventure Camp, but also every 
Thursday night at Youth Group.  We strive to bless our 
youth with fun and impactful nights at youth group and 
special outings. Our desire is to create an environment 
where young people are moved to learn about and hear 
from God. That goal is being achieved. Thank you so 
much.  
  

   Sincerely, Joseph Pauli   
 
 

 It’s through the generous donations of partners like you that help make 

what we do possible. Thank you!   

 God Bless you!      In Him, Pastor David   
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